. From: tifflanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com>
Subject: Wednesday August 25, 2010 tiffanyanderson —‘]
Date: August 24, 2010 10:17:05 PM PDT i Address Book L
To: John Stroh <jstroh@sjmosquito.org> :
Cc: tiffanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com>

Dear John,

| understand tomorrow you will be meeting with council regarding a return to work plan for me. | understand that there is much to take
into consideration where this is concemed. | am aware of the hostilities that dwell in the work place as a result of the one lawsuit pending as
well as the relationships that have taken over our work place. | want to communicate to you that | desire to return to work and a lawsuit is
not my direction of choice. If you have a zone, teritory or job assignment that would be both beneficial to the district as well as myself | have
know issues with a change of assignment and will not use it as a weapon for legal resource if proper protocol is used. My concemns lie in
retuming to work in a safe environment. Please take these things into consideration when you make your choices tomorrow.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Anderson




